Lead and Copper Rule Revision

[bookmark: _GoBack]To whom it may concern, the City of John Day and all cities in the nation were required, by a new federal, and state law, to identify the materials of all water service lines, city and privately owned. The City of John Day determined this by visually inspecting the line to the meter, from the main (City owned), and the customers service line for evidence of lead jointed piping. Through this process public works determined that there are no lead service lines in the City of John Day’s water system. The new federal law also required each city to notify its water customers of their findings, thus the reason for this letter. This survey will be available on the City’s website for public to view.
Thank you for your understanding.
 Sincerely, Casey Myers
City of John Day
Public Works Director
